
 

 

April 06 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
This week, via our social media accounts, we were immensely proud to celebrate the achievements of 
three of our students – all from the same family – who have been incredibly successful with activities 
outside of school. The boys have enjoyed impressive success in both chess and table tennis tournaments, 
including representing Qatar at national level.  
 
It will always be the case that, as teachers in a school which seeks to sit at the heart of the community 
which it is proud to serve, we want to celebrate the achievements of our students outside of school, and 
this week’s letter is essentially a request for parents to continue to inform us whenever the young people 
in our daily care have anything to celebrate. There are many ways to communicate with teachers at DBS 
Wakra, and – if parents are happy to share this information – we will always be keen to learn about what 
our students are doing well outside of their academic learning. Indeed, if parents send us photos and text, 
we would be delighted to share this via our social media accounts. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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